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Attachment F,
Claire Levy
From: Heidi Ray [heidi@cle.com]
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 7:44 AM
To: Claire.Levy.House@state.co.us
Subject: Cell Phone Use Bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Dear Ms. Levy,

| heard Ryan Warner’s interview with you about your proposed bill to stop “hands-on” cell phone use, if
you will, while driving.

I am a motorcyclist. m writing because | believe you will find large support for your bill in the
motorcycling community. More often than not, if someone pulls out in front of us or is driving erratically,
it is because the driver is on the phone. Being cut off or almost having an accident with a driver who is
on the phone is a common conversation among motorcyclists, and in my experience has increased the
already inherent dangers of riding a motorcycle. There are many motorcycle clubs in Colorado where |
think you would find support far your biil.

Good luck.

Heidi A. Ray

Managing Program Attorney
CLE International

1620 Gaylord Street

Denver, CO 80206
303.865.3120, ext 105
303.321.6320
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